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FOUR PAWS opposes any further attempts to restrict information regarding the standard of 

care given to farmed animals in New South Wales. The Right To Farm Bill brings risks to 

transparency within animal-industries, something that the Australian community is clearly 

demanding. 

Transparency is a basic right for consumers, needed to enable informed decision making and 

societal progress. Alongside other animal protection groups, FOUR PAWS opposes the Right 

To Farm Bill and instead encourages the NSW government to prioritise achieving better levels of 

transparency and animal welfare within the states agricultural industries. 


